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I strongly support vote by mail! There are elderly and handicapped voters who can’t 

stand in long lines and people working hours that conflict with the voting hours.  

I’m old enough to remember showing up to vote in person and know how more 

confident it is to by mail.  

Please support vote by mail for Oregonians!!!!!! 


